
Van Wert  woman cited  for no license
Friday, September 21, 2012 12:30 PM - 

At 6 p.m. on Thursday, while on routine patrol in the 300 block of South Pierce Street, Delphos
Police came into contact with Heidi Stormont, 52, of Van Wert, at which time it was found that
Stormont was operating a motor vehicle while having her driving privileges suspended.
Stormont was also displaying fictitious plates on the motor vehicle she was operating.
Stormont was cited into Lima Municipal Court on the charges.
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